
 

 

 

 
NOTICE OF PROPOSED AWARDS 

Grant Solicitation, GFO-19-603 
EV Ready Communities Challenge Phase II- Implementation 

September 13, 2021 
 

On August 12, 2020, the California Energy Commission (CEC) released a grant 
solicitation and application package entitled “Electric Vehicle Ready Communities 
Challenge Phase II – Blueprint Implementation Solicitation.” This competitive grant 
solicitation was to fund implementation projects developed and identified in Phase I, 
Blueprint Development, of the Electric Vehicle (EV) Ready Communities Challenge.  
 
The attached table “Revised Notice of Proposed Awards,” identifies each applicant 
selected and recommended for funding by CEC staff and includes the amount of 
recommended funding and score.  
 
The CEC added funds to this solicitation and is revising this NOPA as follows: 
 

1) Award and fully fund 3 additional projects that passed solicitation scoring, 
but were not funded due to lack of available funds. 
 

2) Add funds to 1 project that was partially awarded, but was not fully 
funded due to lack of available funds. 

 
3) Revise Total Proposed Awards to include additional projects and  Total 

Match Proposed amount which was incorrectly tabulated on previous 
NOPA.   

  
The attached table, “Revised Notice of Proposed Awards,” reflects these changes using 
strikethrough and bold/underline.  
 
The proposed awards resulting from this solicitation are contingent upon approval at a 
publicly noticed CEC business meeting and execution of a grant agreement. The CEC 
reserves the right to negotiate with applicants to modify the project scope, the level of 
funding, or both. If the CEC is unable to successfully negotiate and execute a funding 
agreement with an applicant, the CEC, at its sole discretion, reserves the right to cancel 
the pending award and fund the next eligible application. 
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This notice is being mailed to all parties who submitted an application to this solicitation 
and is also posted on the CEC’s website at: 
http://www.energy.ca.gov/contracts/index.html. 
 
Questions and debriefing requests should be directed to: 
 
Brad Worster, Commission Agreement Officer 
California Energy Commission 
715 P Street, MS-18 
Sacramento, CA  95814 
E-mail: Brad.Worster@energy.ca.gov 
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